

Wednesday 18th January 2023

Dear Parents.

We are delighted to inform you that the 'I Love Reading' competition for this half term is all about inspiring our school community to read whenever and wherever they can.

We understand that life can be busy and that sometimes we need a gentle reminder to find the time to enjoy a good book. We would therefore like our children to give the school community a helpful reminder by designing a poster to inspire their family, friends and teachers to read. Each poster should include key words and phrases that inspire and motivate the whole school community to pick up a book. Your posters can be as simple or as detailed as you like but they must convey the message of 'Read, read, read!' The children may want to use their favourite books, characters, settings or words as a basis for their poster and they should ensure that it is colourful and eye-catching.





We strongly encourage all of our families to get involved in this activity so that we can share our love of reading as a school community. At the end of the half term, the teachers will select the winning entries and the chosen children will have their photo and work displayed on our reading beanstalk in the school library.

We can't wait to see all of your entries!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Cain

Headteacher: Mrs Gail Bowskill

Caton Primary School, Broadacre, Caton, Lancashire. LA2 9NH

T 01524 770104 E <u>bursar@caton.lancs.sch.uk</u> W catonprimary.school